
 

 

 

 

Media statement  
 
In light of the latest statements made by the Public Protector, the SARB finds it necessary 
to place on record that it has always fully cooperated with and assisted the Public Protector's 
Office. The SARB has been waiting for the Public Protector to respond to issues which the 
SARB has raised and that any assertions by the Public Protector to the contrary are simply 
not correct. 
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